
AKC Delegate’s Report – Barbara O’Neill  

The AKC Delegate Meeting on March 9, 2010 in Newark, New Jersey, was well attended.  Balloting was conducted for the three 

AKC Board positions.  The results of the election were that the incumbents were returned to office: Dr. J. Charles Garvin, Marion 

Ohio Kennel Club; Dr. William Newman, Mastiff Club of America; Patricia C. Scully, Obedience Training Club of Hawaii.   

The Group Realignment Committee has recommended to the Board that the realignment of groups be postponed indefinitely. 

Per the February BCOA Board meeting, I sent a letter to the AKC Health Committee and the AKC Parent Club Committee regarding 

Janis McFerrin’s suggestion of a Health title to be affixed the a dog’s name on its official pedigree.  The letter was acknowledged at 

the committees’ meeting and I am please to say that the suggestion will be taken under consideration. 

 

 


